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Comments: It is appalling that native animals are to be limited in their natural environment due to the need of

cattle ranchers. In a time when fewer people are eating beef and meat, there is likely less demand for it. In the

last 6 months alone, with more expected, fast food companies and supermarkets are offering alternatives.

Please don't do this to a beautiful herd of creatures due to a false demand from ranchers (who continue to

destroy the land. America the Beautiful? Increasingly not anymore, it is being destroyed. 

Please. Don't let that happen.

 

Here's just one article showing meat consumption is on a decline in the US, and will continue. 

 

https://talkbusiness.net/2019/04/u-s-meat-production-estimates-are-up-consumption-is-down/

 

Please protect your States natural beauty and those who thrive and live within it. 

 

 


